
 

 

 
 

 
Dear Mr Richard Price 
 
PLANNING ACT 2008 
APPLICATION BY HIGHWAYS ENGLAND FOR AN ORDER GRANTING DEVELOPMENT 
CONSENT FOR A303 STONEHENGE  
ADEQUACY OF CONSULTATION RESPONSE 

 
Thank you for your letter dated 19th October 2018 inviting Somerset County Council as a 
neighbouring Local Authority to submit an Adequacy of Consultation Representation. 
 
Somerset County Council considers that the applicant complied with its duties under S.42; 
S.47; and, S.48 of the Planning Act 2008. 
 
Somerset County Council has been engaged in the project during the pre-application stage 
and has submitted joint responses to the applicant as part of a Steering Group comprising 
representatives of Somerset County Council, Devon County Council, Wiltshire Council, 
Dorset County Council, the Heart of the South West Local Enterprise Partnership, and, 
Swindon and Wiltshire Local Enterprise Partnership. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Mike O’Dowd-Jones 
Strategic Commissioning Manager – Highways and Transport 
Somerset County Council 
 

 

 
The Planning Inspectorate 
National Infrastructure Planning 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol 
BS1 6PN 
Sent by e-mail 

  
Please ask for 
Mike O’Dowd-Jones 
 

  
Direct line 
01823 356238 
 
 

My reference 
 

 Your reference: 
TR010025 
 
26 October 2018 




